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Comments: I, Patrick Longworth, as a Canadian born citizen support this Withdrawal and ask the Forest Service

to expedite the Withdrawal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior because it is right and just to do so

and the Forest Service have a grave duty and obligation to do right and be just to the First Nations on whose

lands the Forest Service is based upon.

 

Land and water and air are essential to life on this planet and corporate considerations cannot be allowed to

further destroy our ways of life on this planet and you, the Forest Service, ought to be a defender with First

Nations and not collaborating with evil corporations that despoil and kill and steal.

 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Longworth


